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Candidates displayed ?stellar performances? in vacancy bids

(Re: Don Constable selected to fill Council vacancy, July 31, 2014)

An open letter to all participants/applicants for Aurora Interim Councillor:

Firstly, | wish to convey my best wishes to my long-time friend and newly minted Councillor, Don Constable, and wish Don
continued successin all his endeavours.

In addition, | wanted to also congratulate each candidate on the stellar performance of your presentations. | was extremely impressed
with all your qualifications and the polite, gentle and professional manner you presented.

In my view, each one of you would have made an excellent choice to fill the vacant seat on Council.

But unfortunately in politics, and in life, at times, there can be one elected person.

| say this, and | also take the liberty to speak for others, that after having sat there attentively listening to each one of you deliver
your presentations and qualifications | felt proud to know that our beloved Aurora has so many worthy people willing to offer up
their family and personal time in the service of the greater interest of Aurora.

That one wins or loses an election is not the important thing, the important thing is that one volunteered to the greater service of our
neighbours.

Moreover, you sent an important message to current and future Councils that Aurora certainly does not have alack of qualified
people to run for Council.

Yes, | am acandidate for Councillor, and | can tell you that whether | am elected or not, it would be my honour for me to work with
and befriend each one of you.

As abusiness person, | may be good at some things, but you al offer so much on thingsthat | lack.

And as abusiness person, | learned to never be shy to ask for qualified help or advice from the people that have it.

You, like me, have devoted your livesto your families, your business and careers and contributed to the greater welfare of Aurora;
and no one, including an interim Council seat or no Council seat, can ever take that away from you; you are all winners.

Thank you and continued success!

God Bless Aurora.

Anthony Pullano
Aurora

(Editor's note: As mentioned within the letter, Mr. Pullano is aregistered Council candidate for the 2014 Municipal Election)
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